HAWK WALK

The Hawk Walk is back!

Arrowhead's May 19th Hawk Walk event during lunch recess will raise money to replace the existing
totem pole at our school. The Arrowhead PTA provided the $3000 deposit to initiate this project. The
Hawk Walk seeks to raise the remaining $6,000 needed to replace the pole and plaque.

Our 4th graders have contacted Eagleson Williams, the grandson of Sam Williams, carver of the
Arrowhead totem pole. Eagleson is working with our students to design and create a new totem pole to
replace ours since it is deteriorating. We will return the original pole to the Williams family.

The Hawk Walk will be held during lunch recess on May 19th. Students can wear their class
colors!

Kindergarten: Yellow
First: Red

Second: Orange
Third: Purple
Fourth: Green

Fifth: Blue

Our fundraiser closes on May 26th, our Art Night. Your donation supports student participation in
the Hawk Walk event and general fundraising for our new totem pole. Thank you for your support!
Corporate matches from your employer are greatly appreciated. More info and the opportunity to
print a receipt on the PTA website.


https://www.memberplanet.com/campaign/arrowheadpta/arrowheadhawkwalk
https://www.ptaarrowhead.org/fundraiser/

